
Black Star 231 Corp. 
Phone 816-448-3600 * 

Alan Snider 
Kansas Corporation Commission 
266 North Main Suite 220 
Wichita, Kansas, 67202-1513 

January 28th, 2015 

Dear Mr. Snider, 

Fax 816-448-3101 

I received your Letter dated January 12, 2015 which was sent regular mail 
service giving me 1 O days to request a hearing regarding authority for the subject 
injection well. I received the letter on January 25th 2015, three days past the 1 O 
day limit to request a hearing. Your January 12, 2015 letter stated that a copy of 
the Conservation Division regulations regarding application, hearings, and 
protestants was enclosed, however no such documents were enclosed. 

After discussing this matter with you by telephone on January 28th, 2015, 
when I requested a hearing, I ask that you consider this letter written confirmation 
of my desire for a hearing. I would also like to request any pertinent Completion 
information for the wells that offset my lease as formally described to you. 
Although I believe the facts stated in my written protest are sufficient justification 
to deny the authority to dispose of saltwater in the subject well only 335' of my 
lease line, I can complete a better presentation of the facts with access to the 
well records and logs currently held confidential. 

I will wait for the information you send regarding the hearing, and any well data 
available to me. 

cc: 
David Farthing 
Jon Meyers, KCC 

Respectfully Submitted, 

KCC . i. 'K~H~TA 
FEB ~J -.: -. ' ~ l"' (., 1 
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Two Pershing Square• 2300 Main St., Suite 900 •Kansas City, MO 64108 


